Opening PDF-Formatted Files
When trying to open an Adobe PDF formatted file on the NPRHA.org site, you may be asked to logon to the site.  This is caused by an incompatibility between Adobe and SharePoint security functions and should not happen.  
To proceed with opening the PDF file: 
1. Cancel the Logon Request; 
2. Right-click the file  name; 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Select “Open in New Window” and the file should open correctly.
